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ECE Member Survey: We need you! 

Your membership matters! The more active 
members we have in the Early Childhood 
Education Directorate the more power we have to 
get better outcomes at work. Following our 
member meeting in Parramatta, we have 
developed a survey to canvas the scale of the 
issues discussed in the meeting. This is also an 
opportunity for you to let us know of anything 
that’s not yet on our radar.  

You can fill the survey out HERE.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please encourage your colleagues to fill it out, and 
if they’re not members yet encourage them to 
JOIN. The more members we have in ECE, the 
more power we have to protect your rights and 
entitlements at work and allow you to get on with 
your work in a safe and positive environment.  

Want to get more active in your union? Email your 
PSA organiser Mary Jo at 
mcostache@psa.asn.au  

Members are reminded to contact our Member 
Support Centre on 1300 772 679 for individual 
matters.  

Don’t let this opportunity to speak up get away, fill 
the survey out today. It only takes eight minutes! 
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